From: Brown, Philin. O, (MSFC-ASTOMWYLE (j/’w ﬁé}\{)”ﬁf//‘yﬁ

To: Lawver, Dennis e
Subject: [External_Sender] New License Amendment (’7 \«f:f C) (:) %’77 -
Date: Monday, March 18, 2019 10:33:42 AM e &u:)
Importance: High

Mr. Lawyer,

| just received our new license amendment for LEU. | was wondering why there are changes to the
description of the DU powder. On the previous amendment it was listed as:

0. Uranium (Natural or Depleted) 0. Solid (powders, pellets, and ceramics) 0.14.6
kilograms total '

The new one has it listed as:

P. Uranium P. Solid P.
14.6 kilograms total

I'm sure there is a reason for the change, | just don’t know what it is.

Sincerely,

Philip O. Brown RSO, LSO
Health Physicist
Science, Technology and Engineering Group
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